
Good morning 
 
Perth Energy has reviewed the proposed Rule Change RC_2009_08 (Updates to 
Commissioning Provisions).  Perth Energy agrees with the IMO’s statement that the 
proposed Rule Change is consistent with the objectives of the Market Rules.  We 
consider that it will increase the efficiency of the market and will encourage 
economically sound actions by developers of new generators. 
 
The period of four months allowed for undertaking of commissioning trials is 
considered to be appropriate for introducing new plant to the system. 
 


